
 

 

 
STATE OF DELAWARE RETIREES MOVING 
TO HIGHMARK MEDICARE ADVANTAGE 
PLAN IN 2023  
Beginning January 1, 2023, State of Delaware Group Health Insurance Plan participants will be moving 
to Highmark Blue Cross Blue Shield Delaware’s Freedom Blue PPO Medicare Advantage Plan (with Part 
D prescription through CVS SilverScript).  
 
In addition to delivering the same benefits as the current plan with a lower monthly premium for 
members, Freedom Blue PPO Medicare Advantage also provides: 

• An expanded set of care-management and clinical solutions 
• Additional value-added services such as the SilverSneakers® Fitness Program and an after-

hospital discharge home meal service benefit  
• Designated Medicare Advantage concierge for exceptional member services 

Eligible retirees and dependents will begin receiving notification of the change during the first week of 
June 2022. They will be contacted throughout the year with information on how to enroll. 
 

HOW TO BECOME A PARTICIPATING PROVIDER 
If you are not currently a participating provider in our Medicare Advantage network in Delaware and 
would like to join, reach out to Highmark Blue Cross Blue Shield Delaware at 
Delaware_MedAdv_Contracts@highmark.com for more information on how to apply. 
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